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What have we been
learning?

Wow, where has April gone!

We had a wonderful time decorating our own
Easter bonnets and taking part in the parade.
We also made our own paper mache easter
eggs, learning about layering paper and glue,
then painting it once it had dried as well as
sticking and cutting to make our Easter
mosaic.

We have planted lots of seeds, learning
about how they grow, capacity and how to
care for them correctly.

We enjoyed ‘big chef little chef’ with Bryan,
where we got to make our own cookies,

What's next?

Next month we will be looking at life cycles,
with our book of the month being ‘The very
hungry caterpillar’.

We will be exploring the different types of
bees and making our own beehive using

learning about the different ingredients we
needed and measuring the right amount. We
then had to use our muscles to stir the
mixture together.

different resources.

We will also be investigating spoace and the
planets, making our own moon scene.

Reminders

Please can we ask you to put cooler clothing
in your child’s bags as the weather is
becoming nicer and we want to keep the
children as cool as possible.

If your child cannot have our nursery sun
cream, please can you bring this is, labelled
with your child’s name.
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